
Best Management Practices Workshop
for the Morro Bay Watershed

The Coastal San Luis Resource Conservation District (CSLRCD) and the Morro Bay
National Estuary Program (MBNEP) are hosting a half-day workshop to provide
landowners with information on considering and implementing best management
practices to address water quality, soil health, wildlife habitat, and water conservation
issues on your property in the Morro Bay watershed.

The workshop will include local practitioners, experts, and funding agencies.

WHEN: Tuesday April 30th 2019, 9AM – 11AM
Optional field visit: 11:15AM to 12:15PM, to visit examples of a rural roads 

improvement project at Cal Poly

WHERE: Cal Poly Beef Center
Pennington Creek Road, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

RSVP by Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
by contacting Hallie Richard at:

Hrichard@coastalrcd.org (805)772-4391
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